
From:   Dennis So   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 20, 2010

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0415-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

The have resumitted the calculations for compliance exhibit, Exhibit - New Revised Calculation
Compliance with NTIA Guidelines, with the link budget revised to include data in EIRP and to add the
additional distance to the nearest outside wall.   

Please let me know if you need any additional information to complete the application.

Regards,

Dennis


